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March 23, 2011

Scott F. Eaton, Esq.
Administrative Rules Director
N.H. Office of Legislative Services
Administrative Rules
State House Annex, Room 219
25 Capitol Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Public Utilities Commission Response to
Conditional Approval of Proposed Interim Rule INT 2011-4

Dear Director Eaton:

At its meeting on March 17, 2011, the Joint Legislative Committee on AdministrativeRules (Committee) voted to conditionally approve Proposed Interim Rule 1NT 2011-4 of thePublic Utilities Commission (Commission), containing amendments to the Commission’sorganizational rules at Puc 100 and procedural rules at Puc 200. The Committee’s approval wasconditioned upon certain amendments to the proposal.

This letter shall serve as the Commission’s written response and shall explain how therules have been amended in accordance with the Committee’s conditional approval. This
response and the amendments to the Puc 100 and Puc 200 rules were approved by the
Commission at its meeting held today, in conformance with the Committee’s conditionalapproval. As indicated by the enclosed annotated copy of INT 2011-4, all requested amendmentshave been made to the INT 2011-4 proposal.

The Commission requests approval of this Conditional Approval Response, so that theProposed Interim Rule may be adopted promptly. We have attached the annotated amendedinterim rule as well as the fixed interim rule for your reference.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

cerely,

Thomas B. Getz
Chairman

cc: Carol J. Holahan, Director
Enclosures (INT 2011-4 Annotated Text; ll’T 2011-4 Fixed Text)


